Debra Thompson

From:

Denise Galli <frontierhabitat@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 27, 2020 2:34 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Health Mandate #7

Dear Assembly,

Thank you for your past work implementing policy that helps to protect public health and ensure public safety. We encourage you to adopt Health Mandate #7.

It is clear by now that Petersburg will continue to have active cases for some time. It is imperative to have a mandated plan in place to accommodate those in need of temporary shelter in which to quarantine or isolate.

Denise Galli Dick Longworth

Sent from my iPhone